Good Evening,
This is Superintendent Brian Benigni, for the Berlin Public Schools with an important message.

To ensure that every child in Berlin has access to breakfast and lunch daily, we will provide food three days
a week for pick-up at Willard Elementary School.

Eligible families include anyone that attends Berlin Public Schools and other children in that household
under the age of 18.

This program begins tomorrow, Tuesday, March 17, from 7:00 am to 12:30 pm. After tomorrow, the schedule
will be every Monday, Wednesday, and Friday from 7:00 am to 9:00 am.

Each child will receive two breakfasts and two lunches at the designated pick-up times until school resumes.

We recognize that difficult times are ahead and the importance of taking precautions to improve the safety
and well being of all.

If you have any questions, please contact me at bbenigni@berlinschools.org.

Respectfully,
Brian Benigni



